
 
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: www.ct.gov/csc 

 

July 14, 2021 

 

Kenneth C. Baldwin, Esq. 

Robinson & Cole LLP 

280 Trumbull Street 

Hartford, CT 06103-3597 

 

RE: DOCKET NO. 505 –Haddam Quarter Solar, LLC application for a Certificate of Environmental 

Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a 2.8-

megawatt-AC solar photovoltaic electric generating facility located south of Haddam Quarter 

Road and north of Johnson Lane, Durham, Connecticut and associated electrical interconnection. 

 

Dear Attorney Baldwin: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) received the application for the above-referenced 2.8-megawatt 

AC solar photovoltaic electric generating facility on July 9, 2021. 

 

According to Section 16-50l-1a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, “no certificate of 

environmental compatibility and public need shall be granted to any person until a complete application 

containing all information deemed relevant by the Council has been filed.”  

 

Staff has reviewed this application for completeness and has identified a deficiency in notice to  

the Department of Consumer Protection (DCP), the Department of Administrative Services (DAS) and 

the Department of Labor (DOL). Pursuant to Section 16-50l of the Connecticut General Statutes (C.G.S.), 

“each application shall be accompanied by proof of service of a copy of such application on: … (5) each 

state department, agency and commission named in subsection (g) of section 16-50j.” DCP, DAS and 

DOL are state agencies named in subsection (g) of section 16-50j.  

 

Therefore, the application is incomplete at this time. The Council recommends that the applicant provide 

proof of service of a copy of the application on DCP, DAS and DOL in accordance with C.G.S. §16-50l 

on or before July 28, 2021. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

at 860-827-2951. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

s/Melanie A. Bachman 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

 

c: Council Members 
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